Hau, Lucy

Subject: FW: BARTER STREET EXTENSION TO 14THE AVE.

From: Syed Sadruddin Hussain

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 8:49 AM

To: Kanapathi, Logan

Cc:

Subject: BARTER STREET EXTENSION TO 14THE AVE.

We should all support the proposal to connect Barter
street to 14th Ave. as this will reduce the on-going
vehicle rush and speedy traffic on Riverwalk Dr.
endangering our peace with possible accidents
particularly to our kids who can not cross the road
easily. It is also suggested that speed limit on
Riverwalk Dr. may be reduced from 50 to 30 mph. A
full traffic signal may installed on the intersection of
9th line and 14th Ave. to overcome traffic rush due to
'stop and go' signal. Thanks.

.Syed Sadruddin Hussain,
..Syed Rizwan Hussain,
...Syed Farhan Hussain,



